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DRUG DISCUSSION FEB. 6

Dr. Robert B. Curry, director of the University of Montana Health Service, and Dr. 

Robert L. Van Horne, dean of the UM School of Pharmacy, will discuss "The Drug Scene On 

Campus" during an informal meeting at noon Thursday (Feb. 6) at the Lutheran Center,

532 University Ave.

The meeting, open to the public as well as University faculty members, is sponsored 

by campus pastors.

###

FRENCH CONSUL GENERAL TO VISIT

Monsieur Robert Luc, the French Consul General at Denver, will give a public lecture

at 4 p. m. Tuesday (Feb. 4) in room 337 of the Liberal Arts Building at the University of 
Montana.

Monsieur Luc also will be guest of honor at a noon luncheon in the University Center 

Tuesday. The luncheon is for members of Pi Delta Phi, the French honorary society. He 

will speak briefly at the initiation of new members of Pi Delta Phi at 7 p.m. Tuesday 

in the Delta Gamma sorority house, 516 University Ave.
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